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Once upon a time, in a beautiful forest, there 
lived a bear named Bruno. Bruno was a 
friendly bear who loved to play and explore 
the forest.

One day, while Bruno was out for a walk, he 
came across a cow who was standing all alone 
in a clearing. Bruno noticed that the cow 
wasn't making any noise at all, and he 
wondered why.

Bruno walked up to the cow and asked, "Hey, 
why aren't you making any noise?" But the 
cow didn't say anything. Bruno realized that 
the cow couldn't speak!

Bruno felt sad for the cow, and he decided to 
help her. He asked the cow if she would like 
to come and play with him, but the cow just 
shook her head. Bruno was a bit confused, so 
he asked the cow if she was feeling okay. 
Again, the cow just shook her head.

Bruno knew that he had to do something to 
help the cow. So, he went to the forest 
animals and asked them if they had any ideas. 
The birds suggested that Bruno give the cow 
some food, but Bruno had already tried that 
and the cow still wasn't feeling well.
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The rabbits suggested that Bruno take the 
cow for a walk, so Bruno tried that too. But 
the cow just seemed to be getting sadder and 
sadder.

Bruno was starting to get worried. He didn't 
know what to do to help the cow. Just then, 
he had an idea. He remembered that there was 
a wise old owl who lived in the forest, and he 
was said to know everything there was to 
know.

Bruno ran as fast as he could to find the owl, 
and when he finally caught sight of him, he 
asked, "Oh wise old owl, can you please help 
me? I have a friend who is a cow, and she 
can't speak. I don't know what to do to help 
her."

The owl thought for a moment, and then he 
said, "I think I know what the problem is. 
Your cow friend is mute. That means that she 
can't speak because she was born that way. 
But just because she can't speak doesn't mean 
she can't communicate. You can still be 
friends and have fun together. Just try to be 
patient and understanding, and she will be 
able to show you how she feels in other 
ways."

Bruno was so relieved to finally have an 
answer. He thanked the owl and ran back to 
the cow as fast as he could. When he got
there, he told the cow everything the owl had 
said.





The cow was so happy to finally be 
understood. She nuzzled Bruno with her nose 
and let out a soft moo. Bruno understood that 
this was the cow's way of saying thank you.

From then on, Bruno and the cow were the 
best of friends. They played and explored the 
forest together, and Bruno made sure to 
always be patient and understanding with his 
mute cow friend.

And that is the story of Bruno the Bear and 
the mute cow. They proved that even though 
we might be different, we can still be the best 
of friends.


